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Dear All, 

 

I hope you are keeping well; I imagine, like me, you are hoping for some easing of 

the “lockdown” when the Prime Minister speaks on Sunday. 

 

I have been pleased to hear of the ways you have kept Chaplaincy, Eparchy, and 

Mission activities going “online”. My reflection for the 5th Week of Easter, which I 

hope is a useful resource for you, has a special focus on the Internet as an 

ongoing aid for the Mission of the Church. 

 

 

 

⚫ I am forwarding an attachment to you (in addition to the Reflection): A draft 

of the Punjabi Chaplaincy insert for the Website of the Archdiocese; pictures 

will be added. We would like to have every Chaplaincy, Eparchy and Mission 

featured in this way so that the wider Church becomes more aware of the rich 

international and multicultural Church we are blessed with in the 

Archdiocese. I look forward to receiving your contribution, please. 

 

 

⚫ Heather, our Secretary, sent me a picture of her baby son Maximilian Joseph. 

He looks so well and healthy thank God. On our behalf, I have congratulated 

Heather and her husband, Tom. 

 

 

 

 

With prayers and all good wishes 

Monsignor Daniel McHugh 


